
 

                             SIERRA MADRE POLICE DEPARTMENT 

POLICE BLOTTER REPORT 

September 17 to September 23, 2018 

During this period, the Sierra Madre Police Department responded to 

approximately 314 day and night time calls for service. 

 

 

Monday, September 17 

At about 7:29AM, officers responded to a report of a child possibly injured after falling 

off her bicycle in the 300 block of E. Grandview Ave.  The child was cleared and 

released to her parents following an evaluation by SMFD. 

 
Tuesday, September 18 

Around 6:00PM, an unknown male entered the business in the 00 block of N. 

Baldwin Ave and purchased an item with a $100.00 bill. The owner of the business 

discovered later that day that the $100.00 bill was counterfeit. 

Case to Detectives 

7:00PM 

Two male suspects entered a business in the 00 block of Kersting Ct. and purchased 

two meals. Each suspect paid with a counterfeit $100.00 bill. The total loss was 

$200.00. 

 

Friday, September 21 

Following a traffic stop for a vehicle code violation in the 100 block of W. Montecito 

Ave. an investigation revealed that the driver did not have a driver's license or an 

identification card in his possession. The driver was arrested for failure to provide 

identification and for driving a vehicle while being unlicensed. The driver was 

transported to the Pasadena Jail and booked.  

Case to DA’s office 
 
 

 

 

 


